
FY2022-23#93 

 
The City of Dallas is proud to announce its fifth annual Branch Out Dallas program to provide 
residents with a free 5-gallon tree for their yard. Trees help reduce air pollution, help filter 
stormwater and urban runoff, cool the air and slow climate change.  
Now we’re asking for your help! 

 

 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!  
Help us hand out trees by volunteering on Saturday, 
Nov. 4, 2023, between 8 a.m. and 1 p.m. Choose any 
of the six pick-up locations and email us at 
BranchOutDallas@dallas.gov.  

 

PICK-UP LOCATIONS: 
June Shelton School 

Marsh Lane Baptist Church 
Bishop Lynch High School 

Tyler Street Church 
St. Elizabeth of Hungary Catholic School 

Cristo Rey Dallas College Prep 
 

 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, EMAIL 
BranchOutDallas@dallas.gov 
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